
 
 
 
 
 
 

Ashton West End Primary Academy 

We encourage the pupils at Ashton West End Primary 

Academy to eat healthy meals by providing healthy 

meals at lunchtimes. 

The majority of pupils who are on packed lunches often 

have healthy meals. There are however some children 

who do not often bring healthy packed lunches. 

We want to encourage all pupils to eat healthily which 

will help them to develop healthy lifestyles. This leaflet 

is a guidance on healthy lunchboxes. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  



                                                               


